
1

Allen, Amber

From:
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 6:38 PM
To: Allen, Amber
Cc:
Subject: 1812 W 11th Street project 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 

Housing and Planning Department   
Street-Jones Building  
1000 E. 11th St., Suite 200 
Austin, Texas 78702 
 
ATTN: Historic Preservation Office 
Re: 1812 W.11th Street 
 
Dear Ms. Allen, 
 
In recent months I have learned of the plans to make changes to the existing property (relocating the historic home within) 
and building a new structure at the rear of 1812 W. 11th St. As a neighbor residing at 1100 Toyath St. I have an interest in 
the appearance and use of nearby properties. I am writing to support the proposed changes. Retaining the historic 
structure will help preserve the visual character of the neighborhood, which I appreciate, and the proposed new modern 
home in the rear is in keeping with current styles and sensibilities. These changes will improve the appearance of the 
property and be an asset to the neighborhood. 
 
Sincerely, 
Amy Carrier  

 
 
 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution 
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please 

forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov. 




